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This term has been a short one, but we have 

packed lots into it! 

Week-by-week in the newsletter we try to give 

you a sense of the things that have been going on 

in school, but please do ask your children what 

they have been learning.  You can find curriculum 

maps on our website and details of what each 

year group is covering on our year group pages – 

these may help you know what questions to ask 

your child. 

This last week of term has been particularly busy 

with children baking Mexican Quesadillas, 

decorating cakes, dressing as pirates and being a 

Chinese dragon!  We hope you enjoy this week’s 

colourful ‘News from Around the School’. 

Have a wonderful half-term break. We look 

forward to seeing the children back in school on 

Monday 19th February. 
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Well done Team Blake! 

Congratulations to the team of girls who this 

week played football against Madley Brook in the 

last of their partnership matches. 

The girls played brilliantly and had a lot of fun, 

but on this occasion they were beaten by the 

better team. 

 



 

   

  

School lunches 

Please don’t forget that there is a new lunch menu for after the half-term break.  To avoid disappointed 

children, please talk to them about the menu, before making the choices. 

After the Easter break, the cost of a school lunch will be increasing by 10p.  If you have already ordered 

meals for beyond the Easter break, and you pay for the meals, please note that a debt will now be 

showing representing the difference in cost between the school meals.  We would be grateful if you 

could clear the debt as soon as possible. 

Please don’t forget to order your child’s lunches for the week after half-term by midnight on Thursday 

of next week. 

Wishing you all a safe and peaceful half-term break, we hope you all enjoy eating pancakes on 

Shrove Tuesday! 


